
 
 
 
 
 

 
All Branch Mail Out #49 
 
Date:   August 18, 2021   

 
TO:    NS/NU Branches    

    NS/NU Executive Council      
    NS/NU Zone Commanders      

NS/NU Past Presidents 
NS/NU Command Staff 

     
From:   Comrade Valerie Mitchell-Veinotte 

    Executive Director 
NS/NU Command, RCL   

 
Subject: Call to Remembrance Equipment 

 

Message: Comrades:  The former Call to Remembrance program equipment 

is being offered to a Branch that might make use of it or to a 
Branch that may wish to make it available to local schools, Cadet 
units or community groups.  The equipment includes a “buzzer” 
system which connects to indicator lights and all power and patch 
cords to operate the system.   It has been described as “a Reach 
for the Top” type system.   

 
Should your Branch be interested please inform 
Jane Scott,  info@ns.legion.ca,  902-429-4090 ext. 1 by September 
21st 4:00 pm.  
  
A draw  will be made on September 22nd from those interested 
Branches.  Pictures are attached.  Equipment must be picked up 
from the Command office no later than October 22.  Some Call to 
Remembrance study material can also be included.   
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